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"I oppose SB 1153" 

 

I own a small family farm (and forestry parcel) that has been in our family for 60 

years.  It seems that the language of this new water bill (SB 1153) is quite vague and 

could possibly subject farmers to confusion, restrictions and litigation that would 

hinder their ability to be effective, efficient and profitable farmers.  Therefore I oppose 

this new bill since the need for it does not seem to have been adequately proven and 

documented.  Thank you for your consideration of my concerns. 

 

  Clifford D. Morgan 

  Newberg, OR  97132 


